Breton, Mary B

From: billbellmail@gwi.net

Sent: Monday, August 28, 2023 2:47 PM
To: DEP Rule Comments

Cc: Kerby

Subject: California Clean Cars Rule

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

A Past President of our Association has asked me to submit the below message in opposition
to the Advanced Clean Cars Il proposal heard by the Board on August 17:

MY NAME IS KERBY LITTLEFIELD. | OWN A VEHICLE RECYCLING FACILITY IN DEXTER MAINE:
LITTLEFIELD'S LATE MODEL USED PARTS. I'AM ALSO A PAST PRESIDENT OF THE MAINE AUTO
RECYCLING ASSOCIATION.

I'AM WRITING TODAY IN OPPOSITION TO THE PROPOSED NEW CALIFORNIA “ADVANCED
CLEAN CARS 1I” RULES REGARDING EV VEHICLES AND THE WAY THESE WOULD BE
IMPLEMENTED IN THE STATE OF MAINE. | DON'T FEEL WE SHOULD BE GOVERNED BY
ANOTHER STATE LIKE CALIFORNIA TO HANDLE THE MANDATORY IMPORTATION AND
DISTRIBUTION OF EV VEHICLES.

OUR CLIMATE IS COMPLETELY DIFFERENT ALONG WITH OUR GRIND. WE NEED TO WORK ON
OUR OWN RULES TO REGULATE EVS AND NOT WORRY HOW ANOTHER STATE HANDLES THEM.

Bill Bell

Executive Director, Maine Auto Recyclers Association
97A Exchange St., Suite 305

Portland, Maine 04101

207-752-1392

billbellmail@gwi.net



